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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155

25 FEB 2008
Ref: 08-F-0362

This is in response to your October 6, 2007 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request to the United States Marine Corps (USMC), seeking “electronic copies (on CD-
ROM if possible) of these papers at MARCORSYSCOM...” We received your request
and USMC’s November 7 referral on December 4, 2007.

The USMC sent us a one page document that is responsive to your request. Upon
review, we determined that we have no objection to the release of this document. Please

find enclosed a July 1, 1994 Memorandum, “Use of Riot Control Agents,” which we are
releasing to you in its entirety.

Inasmuch as this constitutes a full grant, [ am closing this request in this Office.
There are no assessable fees associated with this release.

Sincerely,

ar€

Will Kammer
Chief

Enclosure:
As stated
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